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Wednesday 23rd April 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Important messages 

Wednesday 30th April 

Think Safe Event  

Rushmoor Borough Council Offices, Farnborough 

£5 voluntary contribution towards the cost of a coach 

Children will eat lunch in school but at a slightly earlier time 

The coach will return by the end of the school day 

Ensure consent has been given on Arbor 

 

This is a reminder that Year 6 have a Think Safe event next Wednesday. Every year, Year 6 children in Rushmoor 

take part in this event and the children will learn invaluable skills on how to keep themselves safe both in and out 

of school, which is especially important in their transition to secondary school.  

 

The sessions the children will take part in are as follows: 

 

• Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service – Fire Safety 

• Hampshire Police – Stranger Danger 

• Network Rail – Railway Safety 

• Royal Military Police – Range Safety 

• Stop Domestic Abuse – Healthy Relationships 

 

We aim to be back in school by 3.05pm but, if there are any delays, then parents will be contacted via Arbor.  

 

Rushmoor Borough Council asks for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach 

which must be paid via Arbor. We ask that we receive the voluntary contribution by Monday 28th April. All 

children must have permission given on Arbor in order to attend so it is vital that you log in. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
The Year 6 Team 


